
The College of Saint Rose 

BrassFest!  

Featuring 

Dallas Brass 

Sunday, November 10, 2019 

10:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

Save the Date! 

Dallas Brass will headline this year’s BrassFest at The College of Saint Rose from 10:00 a.m. 
until 3:30 p.m. on Sunday, November 10, 2019.  There will be an opening performance by 
Dallas Brass - and there is NO FEE to attend! 

Members of Dallas Brass will spend the day working with brass players from 4th – 12th 
grade using great arrangements of fun tunes that are inspiring students across the country. 
You can join us (and be placed in a comfortable setting that matches your skill set) 
whether you’ve been playing for a few months, a few years, or if you are about to major 
in music in college.   

High school juniors and seniors may also have the opportunity to perform in a masterclass 
coached by a member of Dallas Brass, and to take a mock college audition with a member 
of The College of Saint Rose brass faculty.   

The closing concert performed by BrassFest participants will include several small 
ensembles - plus a combined ‘mass brass’ number that promises to provide a spectacular 
end to the event! 

We hope you can take advantage of this special opportunity to have some fun while 
learning how to sound better and improve faster - using strategies that can work 
immediately.   

To register follow the link on the John Keal Music homepage 

or go to:  brassfest.eventbrite.com

Questions may be directed to Dr. Jay Stoltzfus at stoltzfj@strose.edu.

Save the date - have some fun - join the ‘Fest! 


